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   Headteacher’s News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

IN TO WIN ATTENDANCE WINNERS! Congratulations to BLUE TEAM, 

 House Team winners  of our IN TO WIN attendance challenge. The children have earned 
a pom pom for their house bottle each week that they had 100% attendance. It has 

been an incredibly close competition, but our victors this time are the BLUE TEAM who 
enjoyed a fantastic Spooky Halloween Games and Activities afternoon! 

 

HALLOWEEN AND BONFIRE NIGHT 
As we head into half term, we are aware that we won’t be seeing our 
families for a lot of the Halloween and bonfire night events. As always 

we want our families to have a fun time, but we also want to return 
after half time with all our children safe. An important message from 
Merseyside Police is included in this Newsletter—please remind your 

children of the importance of the message. 
 

SPOOKY DISCO 
What a Spooktacular time our children (and staff) had at our 
Spooky Disco Night! As always our children made a fantastic 
effort with some incredible costumes and make-up on show! 
Thank you to the staff for giving up their time to support the 
event and thank you for all your support from home—the 

children had a night to remember! 
 

ST HELENS FAMILY HUB OFFER 
Our final Newsletter of the half term includes activity  

timetables from St Helens Family Hub and Children’s 
Centres. Everyone is welcome and all activities are free. 

We hope you take advantage of what is a fantastic 
offer! 

 

HARVEST FESTIVAL 
An enormous thank you for the many donations that 
have come into school to help support the St Helens 

Foodbank. It all makes such a difference to our St Helens 
Community and every donation has been gratefully 

received. Thank you. 
 

Thank you for all your support this half term, it really is 
appreciated. Andrew Maley 

 
 

 
PARENTS’/CARERS’ EVENING — Monday 20th and Wednesday 22nd Nov. 

Bookings are open on the School Spider App. It is 
vital that all parents attend in order to find out how 

your child is doing in school and how to support 
their learning at home.  

We are delighted to announce that the Scholastic 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

HALLOWEEN AND BONFIRE NIGHT 
 



Very Impressive Pupil GEOGRAPHY Awards (Carr Mill VIPs!) 
This week we celebrate children who have shown a great attitude towards 

GEOGRAPHY. Congratulations to all our VIPs and check out our ‘VIP 
Awards’ video on our Facebook. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Class VIP Very Impressive for... 

Nursery Henry C For a fantastic LOCAL AREA AUTUMNAL WALK. 

Rec. Frankie B For being able to ARTICULATE WHO HE LIVES WITH AND WHAT HIS 
HOUSE LOOKS LIKE. 

C1 Alistair D-E For his fantastic contributions during discussions about the HUMAN 
AND PHYSICAL FEATURES OF A HOT AND COLD ENVIRONMENT. 

C2 Alice S For KNOWING ALL THE CONTINENTS and singing the song 
beautifully! 

C3 Joel A For being able to name all the CONTINENTS AND OCEANS THAT 
ARE IN THE WORLD. 

C4 Sanad Y For USING GEOGRAPHICAL VOCABULARY when describing South 
America and its countries. 

C5 Guy B-T For being able to locate COUNTRIES AND CAPITAL CITIES OF SOUTH 
AMERICA on maps. 

C6 Ronnie P For demonstrating good knowledge of the HUMAN AND PHYSICAL 

C7 Finn B-T For showing a real passion for our GEOGRAPHY TOPIC: LIVERPOOL. 

C8 Lyla B For her amazing UNDERSTANDING OF WORK ON THE CITY OF 
LIVERPOOL. 

C9 Meraf N For showing a fantastic knowledge of URBAN AND SUBURBAN 
AREAS DURING OUR TOPIC ON LIVERPOOL. 


